
Oregon 
Kate Brown, Governor 

August 19, 2021 

Northwest Farm Credit Services 
3591 Klindt Dr, Ste 110 
The Dalles, OR 97058-3688 

Reference: Application G-16266, Permit G-15931 

Water Resources Department 
North Mall Office Building 

725 Summer St NE, Ste A 
Salem, OR 97301 

Phone: 503-986-0900 
Fax: 503-986-0904 

www.Oregon.gov/OWRD 

The assignment from Larry L. Powell and Patricia E. Powell, and Northwest Farm Credit Services, FLCA 
to Larry L. Powell and Patricia E. Powell, Northwest Farm Credit Services, FLCA, and orthwest Farm 
Credit Services, PCA bas been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department. 

The Departments records will now show Larry L. Powell and Patricia E. Powell, Northwest Farm Credit 
Services, FLCA, and orthwest Farm Credit Services, PCA as the permit holders of record. 

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed . Receipt number 136171 
covering the recording fee is also enclosed. 

A permit is not a perfected water right, and has conditions and timelines that must be satisfied prior to a 
Certificate of Water Right being issued. Please review the permit to be familiar with the conditions and 
timelines contained in the permit. 

Sincerely, 

Mary F. Bjork 
Water Rights Program Analyst 
Water Right Services Division 

Enclosure: Original Request and Receipt# 136171 

cc: Larry & Patricia Powell - 6215 Mill Creek Road, The Dalles, OR 97058 
Data Center, OWRD (cover letter & request) 
File 




